

Worksheet 1: The story

Jemima and Jeremy were a young, rich couple who lived and worked in the centre of London. Jeremy's father had found them both lucrative jobs so they lived very comfortably.

One Sunday evening, they were driving home in their Jaguar, when they saw a car, closely resembling their Porsche, speeding in the opposite direction. They rushed home and to their horror, they discovered that their Porsche was not there; it had been stolen! They felt terrible and called the police, who said that they would do what they could to help them.

However, to their surprise, when they got back home from work the following day, their precious car was sitting outside their house. On the windscreen was a note, which said:

"Thanks very much, we just borrowed the car to go to an important meeting as our car had broken down. Here are some tickets for the best seats at the theatre for tomorrow night."

The next night, the couple happily went to the theatre and had a wonderful time. But when they got home, they were horrified to find that their house had been burgled.

Comprehension check

Answer the following questions.

a. Why did the couple feel terrible in paragraph 2?

b. Why did they go to the theatre?

c. Who had burgled their house?
